Route 1, Box 210
Kimberly, ID 83341
Mareh 3, 1980

Harriet Blitzer Watrous
A2 Pairfield Street
Buffalo, New York 14214

Dear Harriet and Vanee:!

I hope you sre enjoying your new home, and I am surprised
to find that yvou are now in Buffalo, New York.

I want to tell you how much I have appreciated your
remsnbering me by your cards. I have them all in an

album now, and they bring back many pleasant memories

of your travels and Dierkie's lLake. The collections you
brought with vou %o Diarkie's from the Grsek Islands

have provided mueh valuabls information related to pressure
blades and polyhedral cores.

I do hope that you snd Vance will get back to Turkey and
the Greek Iskdnds,

¥y belated econgratulations to ycu both.
Your friend,

Ton Crabtree
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